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Belize Association of Planners Signs Agreement with UN-Habitat in Belmopan

On Wednesday December 14%, 2016, the President and Executive Director of the Belize Association
of Planners (BAP) Carolyn Trench-Sandiford signed an agreement with UN-Habitat for BAP to
review the legal environment for urban planning and municipal development in the City of
Belmopan.

BAP embraces this opportunity to work with UN-Habitat, Mayor Khalid Belisle and the Belmopan
City Council in calibrating the journey to bring about an inclusive, safe, resilient and sustainable
City of Belmopan.

Other members of BAP who were present for the signing were Malikah Cardona-Treasurer, Carren
Williams-Director for Professional Development and Keisha Rodriguez-Director for
Communications, Outreach and Networking.

For more information and updates on our work visit us at www.facebook.com/
belize association_of planners/ or www.belizeplanners.org

Contact: Carolyn Trench-Sandiford, 501-670-0509 or belizeplanners@gmail.com
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